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This bill is a violation of the second amendment. Criminals don't wait for a 

background check and they don't give a hoot about age requirements. Young people 

who love to hunt or are involved in shooting sports shouldn't have to wait till they're 

21 to purchase a firearm. Your bill is unfair to the citizens of this state. You're putting 

to many outrageous restrictions on honest people. 


